
REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY OF MURRAY CITY  
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON AMENDING  
THE REDEVELOPMENT AGENCYOF MURRAY CITY’S BUDGET 

FOR FISCAL YEAR 2020 - 2021 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on the 8th day of December 2020, at 4:00 p.m., the 
Redevelopment Agency of Murray City will hold and conduct a public hearing.  The 
purpose of the public hearing is to receive public input regarding a proposed 
amendment to the fiscal year 2020–2021 budget.   
 
The public hearing will be held electronically as authorized by Utah Code §52-4-207(4) 
and by City Council Resolution No. 20-13 adopted March 17, 2020.  No physical 
meeting location will be available.  
 
The public may view the hearing via the live stream at www.murraycitylive.com or 
https://www.facebook.com/Murraycityutah/. 
 
If you would like to make public comments during the meeting please register at: 
https://tinyurl.com/y6lvoyfm OR you may submit comments via email at: 
rda@murray.utah.gov.  Emails will be read and become part of the public record. 
 
Comments are limited to 3 minutes or less, and written comments will be read into the 
meeting record. Please include your name and contact information. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget amendment may be reviewed by interested persons by 
contacting the Murray City Department of Finance and Administration, Room 115, 
Murray City Center, Murray, Utah, (801) 264-2660 during normal business hours. 
 

DATED this 18th day of November 2020. 
 

                           MURRAY CITY CORPORATION 
 
 

                           _____________________________________ 
                              Jennifer Kennedy 

                          City Recorder 
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